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Looking forward to Palm Sunday on March 24, you might be interested to know that for over

a dozen years, our congregation has purchased eco-palms for our Palm Sunday services.

Through our commitment to purchase eco-palms, we help to protect forests, local jobs, and

sustainable livelihoods in the harvesting communities of Guatemala and Mexico.

Additionally, our Fellowship Team would like to invite everyone to join them for a cherished

tradition of cinnamon rolls and coffee after the 8:00 or 10:00 services. 

PALM SUNDAY - PALMS AND CINNAMON ROLLS ON MARCH 24

EASTER GIVING 
In celebration of Easter, you are invited to order flowers and/or contribute to one of the six

community organizations that our church supports on an ongoing basis. Your flowers will

help decorate our church for Easter. Your financial contribution will help raise the spirits of

those who are in need. 

IN MEMORY OF: ____________________________________

 

IN HONOR OF:  _____________________________________   

GIVEN BY:_________________________________________

Flowers $10 each:

Easter Lily        

Tulip Plant     

Hyacinth Plant                                       

Daffodil Plant     

                                   

Financial Contribution(s) to:

Advocates of Ozaukee                         

Balance                                                     

Family Promise                                     

Habitat for Humanity                           

Ozaukee Family Services                     

Port Food Pantry                                               TOTAL ENCLOSED   $__________

$__________     

$__________    

$__________                                       

$__________    

                                   

$__________                         

$__________                                                 

$__________                                     

$__________                           

$__________                     

$__________                                 

                              

Please print, enclose a check with your order, and return to

the Church Office by Monday, March 18. Thank you!

Our Easter Sunday bulletins will include an insert with names of

gift givers, and those you wish to honor or remember.


